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From: 
Sent: Saturday, 16 August 2025 8:58 PM 

To: 

Subject: E-scooters 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not 
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Hello 

My name is 
from my son 
school. 

and I live in The Gap. Attached is a letter 
who is 12 years old, and attends Hilder Road State 

Dear whom is may concern, 

E-scooters and e-bikes are a fun and easy way to get around. They 
don't use gas, so they don't Make the air dirty like the cars do. This 
helps keep our planet c lean. They are also small and compact, making 
them perfect for short trips to school, work, or the store-without 
needing a car. Not everyone can afford a car, but e-scooters and e­
bikes are more affordable and help people travel where they need to 
go. Many other cities already use them safely. If we create smart rules, 
we can use them safely too. One idea is to offer a simple license or 
safety training for people 12 and older. Instead of Taking the vehic les 
away from people, we can focus on educating riders to keep everyone 
safe. We should make e-scooters and e-bikes legal because they're 
better for the Earth and make it easier for people to get around. 
Another example about e-scooters and e-bikes is how it promotes a 
healthy lifestyle instead of being inside on a screen playing video 
games. 

Thanks 

-lnbox 

Consider the environment before you print this email. 
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